
Hello, 
I am Jaclyn Hall, resident of Oregon City. I want to convey my full support of HB 3444 to the 
House Committee on Education.


I believe this will positively affect the wellbeing of many children and families for the extended 
future. I am not a robot, I am an active citizen.


Thank you for your caring and support of our community and education,


Jaclyn Hall


16700 S. gerber Rd.

Oregon City, OR 97045



